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SBDM COUNCIL MINUTES 
September 11, 2018

Call to Order  
· The regular meeting of the Vine Grove Elementary SBDM Council met at 3:00 P.M. in the SBDM conference room.  Members present were Mr. James Luttrell, Mrs. Kathy Dowdell, Mrs. Jaime Fey, Mrs. Kristy Johnson, Ms. Newcomb, Mrs. Sabrina Morgan, and Ms. Pamela Seidl.   
 
 
Routine Consent Actions –
· Mrs. Fey made a motion to approve the Minutes of the August 14, 2018 meeting.  Mrs. Morgan seconded the motion.  Motions unanimously carried.

· Budget Reports- the Council reviewed and discussed the August School Activity Funds and Per Pupil Allocation Funds Budgets.  Mrs. Dowdell made a motion for approval of the budgets. Mrs. Fey seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously carried.
Good News – Introduction of New Staff/Staff Changes for 2018-19 school year:
· Amanda Sturgill-Thompson 	STEM

· Fall Festival has been moved to October 19th this year. 
Discussion and Action Items 
· Instruction and Curriculum
· Mr. Luttrell presented MAP data to the council that explained the percentage of students on grade level in  both reading and math.

· Operations
· The various safety drills performed were discussed with the council

Meeting Date for Next Meeting: October 9, 2018.
ADJOURN Mrs. Fey made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Mrs. Dowdell seconded the motion. Motion unanimously carried.                                                                                                               
  

